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I am opposed to this bill. Oregonians are done having politicians steal our money. 

This bill will put a large financial burden on every Oregonian, most of us are trying to 

make ends meet already, this bill will further fracture our financial stability. I dont 

mind paying my share of taxes, but this is ridiculous. Start actually budgeting instead 

of taxing. I urge all of you to actually HELP OREGONIANS, and vote NO on HB2025 

 


